
Communities in Schools of High Point is a nonprofit youth service organization.  We are 
seeking a dynamic leader for our organization as we move forward in serving and 
impacting the youth within High Point.  A new Executive Director search is underway, 
and we are looking for a leader that has a passion for our mission, the ability to lead and 
manage change, strategic thinking skills, financial management skills, fundraising 
experience, high level management experience and the ability to build strong 
community and school-based relationships.  If you feel you are an inspirational leader 
and are looking to lead a strong organization within the High Point community, please 
forward your cover letter and resume to hfogle2020@gmail.com by September 
24th.  We look forward to hearing from you. 
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